
 

 

 
 

PROPOSED MERCY HOSPITAL PLAN CHANGE 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION DAY 
 

Mercy Hospital Dunedin Limited (Mercy Hospital) is 
preparing a Private Plan Change to rezone the Mercy 
Hospital site at 72 Newington Avenue, Maori Hill, 
Dunedin from ‘Residential 1’ zone to a new zone - 
‘Hospital Zone - Mercy Hospital’.  
 
In order to explain the proposed Plan Change to the 
local community, Mercy Hospital will be holding an 
open day which anyone with an interest in the site 
and / or proposed Plan Change is welcome to attend.  
 
Information on the proposed Plan Change will be on 
display and members of the project team will be 
available to answer questions.  The open day will be 
held on: 

THURSDAY 29
TH

 MARCH 2012 

MERCY HOSPITAL 

72 NEWINGTON AVENUE, MAORI HILL, DUNEDIN 

3.30 pm until 7.30pm 

 
Should you have any queries regarding the open day 
please contact: 
 
Joanne Dowd  
Environmental Consultant 
Mitchell Partnerships 
Ph. 03 477 7884 
E-mail:  joanne.dowd@mitchellpartnerships.co.nz  
 
 


